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Rehabilitation & Skilled Nursing

March 7, 2017

Ms. Courtney Avery

Ilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson, Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Neighbors Rehabilitation Center (now known as Generations at Neighbors)
Project No. 14-008 (the “Project”)
Completion Letter

Dear Ms. Avery:

We are pleased to inform the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board that project
No. 14-008 has been completed.

The Illinois Department of Public Health provided us a letter dated January 9, 2017 and new
licensure approving the 30 bed addition. This completion was in compliance with the February
28, 2017 completion date specified in our permit. We are now in the process of gathering the
final information to submit the final cost certification numbers within the allotted submission

period.

Please contact me with any questions or if you require any further information.

Sincerely,
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